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Win a Jeep!

   

Upcoming Events

 2013-2014

Concerts
 

Pops Concerts
 

Sunday, April 27 at 3 pm
  Madera Clubhouse at Quail

  Creek (This is a ticketed

  event sponsored by Quail

  Creek; see ticket details

  at the right.)

 

Free Concert
Sunday, May 4 at 7 pm

Petting Zoo at 6 pm

  Reid Park, Tucson

 

"Just For Kids"
(see story below )

Oro Valley Town Council
Chambers, 10 - 11 am

Saturday, May 3

     Instrument Petting Zoo

Saturday, June 6

     All Aboard!

Saturday, July 5

     Evans Family Musical

     Merriment

 

Concert details are subject

to change.

Dear Dorothy, 

You will be amazed and impressed by the young soloists at our Pops concerts
this spring. They are winners of our 30th Young Artists' Competition, held on
February 8. You'll need to attend both our Pops concerts to hear them all! 
 
We also have a Yard Sale coming up, as well as three fun programs for kids
this summer. We are also planning for our 2014-2015 season. Needless to
say, we are all keeping very busy!

 

Young Artists' Competition Winners
Featured at our Pops Concerts!
 
We are excited to present five amazing young soloists at our upcoming
Pops concerts, conducted by Music Director Dr. Herschel Kreloff. See
concert times and dates below. These young artists, ranging in age from 9
to 16, are already very talented and polished musicians. Click on their
names or pictures below to read their impressive biographies.
 

   
  Hannah Lee       Aliyah Powe      Nicole Skaggs    Carissa Powe       Jun Lee

 
Sunday, April 27 at 3:00 pm ~ Ticketed Concert*

Madera Clubhouse at Quail Creek
2045 E Quail Crossing Blvd, Green Valley, AZ ~ Directions

Featuring Hannah Lee, piano, and Aliyah Powe, violin
*Ticket Information

Tickets are $20 each and may be purchased anytime before the concert at the

Concierge Desk at the Madera Clubhouse at Quail Creek. After April 14, they

will also be available at the Green Valley Sahuarita Chamber of Commerce

office, 275 W Continental Rd #123, Green Valley.

 
Sunday, May 4 at 7:00 pm ~ FREE Concert

DeMeester Outdoor Performance Center

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001eiSOKTuUtUyIcCq4W1LDJfQHYyCI4rRhloRJtyDwsn8SfWwMR7Tgmgb4dipANWborWwkW8VXjq19zOZybTclPkGUv_UbRt7cR8QbSsFUw5bOHll4ulzLaJxNG1dx2fE-_CJDrI6czs9gqlJHtWwvjt0g5bTCfsfIsnT7-UYW7hw=




Read more...
 

Do you have a car or
other vehicle that you

no longer use?
Consider donating it to

the Civic Orchestra.
Read more...

 

A Big Thank You to
Instrumental Music

Center
for donating

instruments and
supplies to our

Petting Zoo!
New to our Zoo is a
brand-new 1/4-size

double bass, donated
by IMC.

In addition to coming to our Yard Sale, you can also support our orchestra
by donating items that you no longer need. Contact Bob Kovitz, our
General Manager, by e-mail or phone (520-730-3371) to arrange to drop off
the items. If you have many items to donate or something too large to fit in
your car, we may be able to pick it up.
 
We will accept all types of items and can give you a donation receipt for
your tax records.
 
Thank you for supporting our Yard Sale!
  

"Just For Kids" Programs
 
The COT was invited by the Southern Arizona Arts & Cultural Alliance to
present some fun, interactive music programs for children. The free
programs will take place on Saturday mornings at the Oro Valley Town
Council Chambers (11000 N La Canada). Read about these programs.
 
If you know some young children who love music and want to learn more,
bring them to these entenrtaining programs. Here's the line-up!
 
Saturday, May 3 ~ Our famous Musical Instrument Petting Zoo

Have fun at this hands-on experience! Blow a trombone, fiddle with a
violin or cello, hammer away on a marimba. Find your hidden talent by
trying out some of the orchestra's instruments.��

 
Saturday, June 7 ~ All Aboard!

Join members of the Civic Orchestra of Tucson for lots of fun-filled
musical activities all about trains. Explore songs, stories, sounds,
rhythms, and movement--from engine to caboose!
  

Saturday, July 5 ~ Evans Family Musical Merriment
The wacky multi-generation Evans family blends exciting stories along
with their musical talent. You'll cheer for the cello. Is the ocarina the ogre?
Is the violin actually violent? Who upset the ukulele? Join us for a fun
morning complete with singing!
 

Mark these dates on your calendar and bring the entire family!
 

You Could Win a Jeep Cherokee!
 
Once again, the Jim Click Automotive Team is
donating a new vehicle to be raffled off in
November. Buy a ticket and you might win it!
 
The winners are actually all the non-profits
selling the raffle tickets, as the organizations
get to keep 100% of the raffle ticket proceeds.
 
Each ticket costs $25, or buy 5 tickets for
$100. We will be selling raffle tickets at our
concerts between now and the end of October,
so come prepared with cash, check, or a
credit card!



 
Support the COT by purchasing one or more tickets! Remember that every
dollar stays with the orchestra. Read more about the raffle.

____________________________________________________________

Thank you for your interest and support of the Civic Orchestra of Tucson.
With your help, we can continue to perform free classical concerts in the
Tucson area for another 38 years.
 
Sincerely,

Dorothy Fitch
President, Board of Directors
Civic Orchestra of Tucson
president@cotmusic.org
www.cotmusic.org
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